
GLIDE COMMUNITY CLUB
MEMBERSHIP MINUTES

January 19, 2016

President Don Kidd called this meeting to order.   

Minutes:  The December minutes were approved as compiled. 

Since all members present had also been present at the Board meeting immediately preceding, these
issues were not repeated:

Treasurer’s Report: 
Committee Reports: 
Unfinished Business: None

New Business:  Don reported the Board had voted to recommend to the membership that we fund the
2016 Scholarship Fund with $10,000 from our treasury; he requested the wishes of the members. 
Dianne moved that we so fund, Nan seconded and this motion was passed.

There was no further business.

Meeting adjourned. 

Next meeting will be the annual membership meeting and elections on February 16.

Nan Smith
Secretary


